
Pen Y Bont Surgery – New Patient Registration 
Proof of Address  

 
We only accept new patient registrations from within our current practice 
boundary. 

 
To help us to confirm that your address is within our boundary, the following 
documents can be used as proof of address. They must contain your current 
address and be dated within the last six months: 

1. A recent original utility bill such as gas, electric, water, landline (mobile not 
acceptable) 
 

2. A council tax bill for the current year 
 

3. A bank, building society or similar statement or passbook 
 

4. A recent mortgage statement from a recognised lender 
 

5. A council or housing association rent book or tenancy agreement 
 

6. A notification letter from the Department for Work and Pensions confirming your 
right to benefits or to a state pension. 
 

If you don’t have any of these documents, we’re happy to consider any other 
document which is recent and contains both your name and your address. 
 

If you have any difficulty, talk to us and we’ll see what we can do to help. 
 

For children under sixteen, proof of address in the name of a parent is acceptable. 

 


